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City Hall Closed to the Public on Fridays 

 
City Hall Will Be Closed on Fridays Starting May 30th, 2014  

Yreka, CA – May 9th, 2014 - City Hall, at 701 Fourth Street will be closed to the public starting on Friday, May 
30, 2014. Emergency services will operate normally.  

With City staff reductions over the past few years, the City needs to adjust certain levels of service to continue 
operations. Closing to the public will help staff better meet these challenges by increasing staffing flexibility, 
and increasing the amount of time staff can focus on a variety of special projects and training. 

The City has evaluated that closing on Fridays would provide the least disruption. Interdepartmental 
communications will continue, and administrative staff will be onsite to respond to water main breaks, sanitary 
sewer overflows, and other emergencies.  

Water shut offs due to delinquent bills will occur only on Monday through Wednesday. The City is currently 
working to increase payment options for utility customers, including web based credit card payments and other 
online features that will enable customers to view account information and to pay bills online.  

For medical, fire or police emergencies, call 911.  

For other emergencies, contact the Police Department at (530) 841-2300. 

For more information, contact the City of Yreka at (530) 841-2386, or visit the City’s website at ci.yreka.ca.us.  

City Hall Hours: 

Monday through Thursday 8am to 5pm (Except Holidays) 

Friday Closed 

 

 

 


